## September Newslette, Nut Free Facility

1 Club 3

Please remember that Boys & Girls club is a nut free facility. This is to ensure the safety of all club members. So please leave all PB&J sandwiches, peanuts/ tree nuts at home.

Thank you!

## **Clothing Donations**

With our growing number of members here, especially little ones, we can always use more spare clothes. If you have any little kids (TK-6 yrs old) clothing that you are not using anymore we will happily take donations for things like underwear, shorts, pants, etc. Please keep it to a small bag. Thanks!

## Music Lessons

Music lessons will be continuing this school year with Cody. Music lessons will be held every Tuesday at the Cool club:)

Permission slips at the club!

## Active memberships

Since it is still the beginning of ASP, please make sure that all accounts are up to date with a card on file and no outstanding balances. If you have any questions you may contact Grace at grace@bgce.org

